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Faculty Action Sheet 

At the 5th regular meeting of the 2024-2025 academic year on December 9, 2024 the following actions 
were taken by the Smith College faculty: 

I. The faculty voted to approve the Consent Agenda of the December 9, 2024 meeting, containing the 
Minutes of the November 11, 2024 meeting. 

II. The faculty voted to approve the name change from “non-tenure-track” (NTT) faculty to “teaching-
focused” (TF) faculty. 

III. The faculty voted to approve the creation of the performance minor in music. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amy Larson Rhodes 
Secretary of the Faculty 


